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It's not like home. It is home.™
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Brian Radyko A message from our L
- Executive Director - Executive Director
Heather Nikolovski
- Sales Director - Dearest Residents,
Michelle Brl.ney, RN Well, we made it through July with great success. | hope
- Wellness Director - everyone had an amazing time at the annual fair. | had an
Brenda Legumina absolute blast, as many of you and your loved ones got to
- Business Office Manager - dunk me in the dunk tank. | saw so many smiles and laughter
Bill Morris throughout the day, as it brought me so much joy. | hope you

were able to spend some quality time with your families and
friends. Please, when you see Bobbi or her team, let them
know what a great time you had. We can't thank the Life
Enrichment team enough for the hard work that it took to put

Bobhi Van Dyke on such a great event. Welcome to August and more summer
Life Enrichment Director - fun.

- Executive Chef -
Michael Schocke
- Maintenance Director -

Warmest Regards,

Brian Radyko

Welcome to the Family

Our story is yours. We grow older and wiser but are sure to never lose Marion Lelito
the spark that started it all. Grace Management Continues to evolve,

, . : Margaret Ciaramitaro
and we're ever more dedicated to nurturing our company and our team

to be healthy contributors to communities across the U.S. Delivering Diana Halpin
exceptional living experiences, we can focus on the big issues that Stanley Smigiel
concern the daily lives of our residents-from healthcare and finances

to overall quality of life-while never losing sight of the details that

matter most: the connections we make along the way.




Margaret Ciaramitaro August 5 David Kenny August 7
Lisa Bandy August 7 ~ Maintenance Technician
Maria Dichiara August 13 Gloria Cunkle August 7
Mary Sapiano August 14 ~ Resident Care Assistant
Jane Gurnack August 15 Michelle Briney August 14
Patricia Hollins August 23 ~ Wellness Director
Judy Wiedbusch August 24 Karen Seghi August 14
Lois Hunyady August 27 ~ Resident Care Assistant
Ermelinda Guida August 28 Richard Patrick August 21
Dorothy Hester August 29 ~ Resident Care Assistant
Doris Trupiano August 30 Al-Mayassah Taleb  August 27
< U8 98 ) ~ Resident Care Assistant
R
Heather Says,
Got a Little, Save a Lot ..........

Summer is in full swing; hope you've all been enjoying the sunshine! "A good neighbor
is a very desirable thing" Thomas Jefferson. Remember, if you refer a friend and they
become a resident at the community, you both will receive a rent credit! Stop by my
office if you have any further questions about our Good Neighbor Referral Program.

Stay Well, ‘
Heather %;;
Independent Living

Be Grateful

Research shows a healthy
positive attitude helps build a
healthier immune system and

boosts overall health.




Looking Ahead to Moments Captured in Time with Your
Life Enrichment Department ............................

"Family comes together for always and forever without any reason, anytime or any
season." ~ Glaeder As part of your extended family, we are proud and honored to find
opportunities to bring everyone together through our events. Hope our special residents
and their families enjoyed our annual fair. Loved seeing everyone smiling and the
laughter brought joy to our hearts. | would like to thank the following ladies for all the
baking and running the bake sale during the fair. Thank you to Connie Alesiak, Catherine
Weingartz, Toni Pantano, Mary Rogers, Lorraine Majka and Rosemarie Lynn. Special
thanks to Cheryl from Life Enrichment who over saw the baking crew and a Thank You to
all of You who purchased baked goods! We made $300.00, which will support our
fundraiser, St. Jude Foundation. Would also like to send a warm thank you to Barb Curtis,
one of our special ladies, who teaches our watercolor class and put together a nice
display. Everyone who attended the fair voted on best watercolor painting.

Please continue to follow your activity calendar and remind your neighbors of
opportunities to engage. Keep your eyes focused on the following programs coming
YOUr Way .......cee..... Aug. 5th ~ Baking For a Cause Planning Committee Meeting, Aug. 9th,
~ At The Beach Ladies Tea, Aug. 11 ~ Resident Council Meeting, Aug. 16th ~ Hart
Hearing Center, Aug. 17th ~ Ambassador & New Resident Social, Aug. 18th ~ St.
Bonaventure Healing Service, Aug. 19th ~ Shorehaven Funny Money Auction, Aug. 21st
~ Rev Your Engines with Cars of the Past and Aug. 27th ~ MGM Casino These are just a
few programs to keep your eyes set on for the month of August.

Just know that ... "Family comes together for always and forever whether for work or for
play they somehow find away for family to come together because families are forever."
~ Glaeder

Your Extended Family, Life Enrichment

JOURNAL -

Finish this thought: | can’t stop
laughing when | think about...

In the entire state of Ohio in
1895, there were only two

cars on the road. Still the
drivers of those two cars
collided with each other.




Here's Look'n at You ........

SHOREHAVEN

A GRACE MGMT COMMUNITY
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